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Welcome back! We are off to an eventful start. Getting 
our classrooms in order and throwing in some fun in the 

process.

Naukati School currently has 23 students in the 
building. We are excited to continue to meet everyone 
and explore hobbies. We have two pre-K, even Elementary 
and fourteen high School students. With a wide variety 
of personalities and skills sets, we will be busy, and 
happy to do the work.

We want to welcome Matt Gore as our Itinerate Special 
Education Teacher. We are glad to have him as he comes 
with a wide skill set of his own. We’d like to also 
welcome back Sharlet Collins, Tara Musser, Robert Deuel 
and Pam Martensen. Dawn Sheets has officially joined 
the crew as the Pre-K teacher. 

The large high school class will explore electives this 
semester of Beginning Drawing, Woodshop and 
Photography. Below are a few shots of the Beginning 
Drawing class and a snap of photography. The Elementary 
classroom is getting into their classroom routines and 
peeking into some new language arts curriculum.

The whole school will be working on MAPS testing in 
these last weeks of September. Last week we combined schools 
with Coffman Cove and a few AK Trails students and played a game of 
baseball. It was a beautiful day.

The Naukati School is already diving into what is 
looking to be a great year!

We wish everyone a stellar first Semester.


